
 

 

Welcome to the start of a beautiful new year at Little Hearts Kindergarten!  

It is a great pleasure to see our little ones again. We warmly welcome all our new 

children, and pray that the foundation they receive here will always prove beneficial 

to all their future endeavours. Our dear parents, we look forward to meeting you 

regularly as we work together towards a better future for our children. 

     Little Hearts Kindergarten 
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Welcome Back! 

 
 

Our PP2 Annual Graduation was held on Saturday, 5th March 2022. 

 We thank the  Almighty for the success of the event. It was a day which, we are sure, will 

remain etched in our memories for years to come. The attendance was very good, and the 

entertainment items were  performed well. The Graduates were very happy to receive 

their  diplomas and gifts.  

We bade a sad but glad farewell to our children; sad that they were leaving us, and glad 

that they are now looking forward to a whole new phase of their lives. May they continue 

to soar high! 

PP2 Annual Graduation Ceremony 
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 Kindly pack a change of 
clothes for your child daily, 

especially those below the age 
of four. 

 Please do not forget to pack a 
bottle of drinking water for 

your child daily. 

Kindly note that all the fees should 

be cleared by         

wednesday 11th may 2022 

installments will not be accepted        

Reminder 

 

 

 

Extra curricular activities 

Activity Day and Time Requirements 

Skating Tuesday Mornings Skates and Protective Gear 

Cookery  Wednesday Mornings Lunch Box 

Tae Kwon Do Thursday Mornings Martial Arts Uniform and Gloves 

Art & Craft Friday Mornings All materials provided 

 

 

 

The 1st edition of our Annual Year Book (2021/22) is 
now available! It contains class pictures of your 
child, their activities and lots of memories!! 

Have a look at a sample and purchase your copy 
from our office at Ksh. 1,000/- only. Limited copies 
available! 

 

1st Annual Year Book 

Every child is                 

Gifted  

 THEY JUST UNWRAP                
their packages                    

at different times 

Did You 

Know??? 

Tigers can grow up to 11 feet              

in length and weigh up to            

300 kg!! 


